
 

 

Re: Notice in accordance with Regulation 20(1) of the Waste Water Discharge 

(Authorisation) Regulations 2007, as amended. 

10/03/2015 

Dear Mr. Conroy, 

I refer to your application for a waste water discharge licence relating to agglomeration 

named Whitegate/Aghada, Reg. No. D0423-01. 

The Agency is giving detailed consideration to your application and to complete this task the 
following information, particulars and evidence are required in accordance with Regulation 
20(1) of the Waste Water Discharge (Authorisation) Regulations 2007, as amended. 

REGULATION 20(1) - FURTHER INFORMATION, PARTICULARS AND EVIDENCE 

 Provide an update of the current situation at the Whitegate/Aghada agglomeration in 
relation to the proposed Waste Water Treatment Plant /network upgrade. 
In particular, provide a copy of the preliminary report prepared for the 

agglomeration. 

In the case where any drawings already submitted are subject to revision consequent on 
this request for further information, a revised drawing should be prepared in each case. It is 
not sufficient to annotate the original drawing with a textual correction. Where such revised 

drawings are submitted, provide a list of drawing titles, drawing numbers and revision 
status, which correlates the revised drawings with the superseded versions. Please note that 
all maps/drawings should not exceed A3 in size. 

Your reply to this notice should include a revised non-technical summary which reflects the 
further information you supply in compliance with the notice, insofar as that information 

impinges on the relevant non-technical summary. 

Please supply the information by 09/04/2015. 

In the event that you are not in a position to submit the above information to the 
Agency within the one month period, please revert to the Agency before the 

expiry of the one month period, requesting an additional period, not exceeding 3 
months, under Regulation 20(2)(c), within which to submit the necessary 
information. 



Please direct any queries that you may have in relation to the above to the Inspector Éimer 
Godsil at 021-4860834 or to OCLR Admin Team A. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Éimer Godsil 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 

Environmental Protection Agency 
Inniscarra 
Co. Cork 

Tel: 021-4860834 

 

 


